From: I

Sent: 04 June 2017 21:46
To: Enirayetan, Oluwaseyi
Subject: e. Consultation for Il Cane (Ref:2017/2062/P)

Dear Oluwaseyi,

Thank you for this reminder.

The NDF does not in principle have objections to this development. We were pleased to note that
the NDP was referenced in the application, in relation to roof lines. If the planned development
does not exceed the heights of adjacent roof lines we will not object, and we understand that this
is the case. However, the drawings do not show the actual roof lines of the adjacent buildings, so
there is scope for misunderstanding. If you can clarify that the proposal does not exceed existing
roof lines it could avoid future problems.

Apologies for the delay in replying but | am abroad at present (and cannot use the NDF gmail
account), Regards Nick Jackson (Co -Chair) Fortune Green and West Hampstead
Neighbourhood Development Forum

> Dear Sirs,

>

> | am dealing with an application at 36 Mill Lane for a mansard roof

> extension. The application is about to be decided but noticed you have

> not been consulted.

>

> If you would like to comment on the proposal, can | please have your

> response by Monday 5th of June.

>

> Kind regards,

>

> Oluwaseyi Enirayetan

> Planning Technician

> Development Management

> Supporting Communities

> London Borough of Camden

>

> Telephone: 020 7974 3229

> Web: camden.gov.uk<http://www.camden.gov.uk/>

> 2nd Floor

> 5 Pancras Square

> London N1C 4AG

>

> Please consider the environment before printing this email.

>

>

>

> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally

> privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for

> the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the
1



> sender and delete the material from your computer.



